From: <u>Jaideep Padhye</u>

To: The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo; District1; District2; District3; District4; District5; District5; District7; District8;

District9; District 10; City Clerk

Subject: Please defer Diridon Affordable Housing Implementation plan

Date: Tuesday, May 25, 2021 5:54:16 PM

[External Email]

Dear Mayor Liccardo and City Council,

The Diridon Affordable Housing Implementation plan contains several recommendations to assist in meeting the demand for housing. However, there are other recommendations that the Housing Department is pushing forward without any outreach or feedback from housing providers like me - and we will be the ones impacted by it.

I strongly urge you to defer these plans until the Housing Department reaches out to housing providers. Deferral would still allow Google's campus proposal to advance. And it would demonstrate that no segment of our community is being overlooked as San Jose embarks on this plan.

Jaideep Padhye

San Jose Property Owner

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.